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From: Juergen Boehr <sbmont@aol.com> A
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2020 5:00 PM Q”Tg\
To: sbcob Ay
Subject: Moratorium on Evictions \/

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors:

I understand that you will talk about a moratorium on evictions during the March 24 meeting.
These are desperate times for many people which makes such an ordinance necessary. I hope,
though, you will also keep in mind that there are thousands of mom and pop landlords in this
county who will not be able to pay their bills and survive if they lose the income from their
rental. You will have to make sure that the harm to them will be minimized.

Thank you,

Juergen Boehr
(1st District)



